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Mid Month Update
Greetings Brothers,

As you all know March is a pretty packed month for us. I just wanted to give you all an update on upcoming events our
council is taking part in. As always please feel free to reach out to the Grand Knight Benny Marasa or the Deputy Grand Knight Joe
Saski, along with the appropriate program directors and committee chairmen, if you have any questions.
Vivat Jesus
Tony Perito

St. Patrick’s Day Parade
We will be marching in Milford’s first annual St. Patrick’s Day Parade on March 17th. Our council will be
mustering at St. Patrick’s Community Hall to pick up the banner, the portrait of St. Patrick, and take a
photo at 12:15pm. After that we will head to Anne St Park to get in our spot in the parade. All brother
Knights are encouraged to join in the march and wear Knight Gear if you have any, Business Casual
otherwise.
Monthly Holy Hour
Holy Hour during an Exposition of the Most Blessed Sacrament will take place at 7pm on March 19th at
St. Patrick’s Church. An hour or even a few minutes of quiet mental prayer in front of our Lord can do
amazing works. Please come.
Council Meeting
Our normally scheduled business meeting will take place on March 21st at 7pm. There will be fellowship
and a meal beforehand at 6:30pm. All brother Knights are encouraged to come.
Live Stations of the Cross/Family Fully Alive
St. Patrick’s will be holding a Live Stations of the Cross on March 22nd. Our council has agreed on
supplying pizza and serving it after the service. We will also be handing out Family Fully Alive booklets.
This is a great opportunity for us to reach fathers and grow our order. Along with serving our parish and
the youth. We are meeting at the Church at 6:30pm.
Food for Families
Our monthly dinner will be held on March 24th at 5pm. We are serving pasta, salad, and soup. Our guest
speaker will be Jim Pierce of Hands of Hope where we will be presenting them with a check from our
recent Soup-er Bowl fundraiser. If you can help cook, set-up, serve, or clean-up please reach out to Tony
Perito.


